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Update from 
 

Heytesbury Imber & Knook Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

3rd February 2022 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Jon Cap has been appointed as the new Parish Clerk from 25th January 2022 and takes 
over from Heather Parks who has been with the Council since 2017. She was given a 
lovely farewell at her last meeting on 18th January.  
 

 

 The precept has been set with a 7.95% increase, which relates to £2.90 per year on the 
band D equivalent.  

 

 

 The main priority is to carry out repairs to the play area and also purchase new 
equipment with grant money given during 2021. Due to Covid restrictions and access to 
the school field, it has been difficult to complete this project.  

 

 

 Following election on Thursday 20th January, Karen Riggs will become a new Councillor 
to fulfil one of the casual vacancies on the council.  

 

 
 


